
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2, 2021 
 

       Mr. William Bryant, ICC Past President 
2021 Nominating Committee Chairman 
c/o Dominic Sims, Chief Executive Officer 
International Code Council  
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, Alabama 35213 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Bryant, 
 
 
Please accept this letter on behalf of the Building Officials Association of Mississippi 
(BOAM) in support of Michael Wich in his bid for Vice President of ICC Board of Directors, 
for the upcoming 2021 ICC election at the ABM in Pittsburgh, PA.  
 
 
 

      Yours truly, 
       

     Brian Measells  
      

BOAM President 2021-Present 
 
 


